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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


July 6, 2016
Addendum 3 To

RFP ERNIE HARWELL INSIDE WALL DISPLAY 
dated May 20, 2016 
The University has not received any proposals to this bid that were on time, within Budget or met the expectations for creative design,  

Therefore, we are reopening this RFP effort to those who attended the Prebid meeting on June 6, 2016.   Vendors who submitted proposals are invited to resubmit or to let us know to use their original proposal in the event that nothing would change.  Vendors who may have not submitted due to time constraints are encouraged to consider sending a proposal now.
The new due date will be Friday, July 15, 2016 at 4:00 pm

Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Email; rfpteam2@wayne.edu and to Kenneth Doherty, Assistant Vice President, Email; ac0578@wayne.edu.  Copy both Valerie Kreher and Kenneth Doherty on all E-Mail questions.  

Thank you,

Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
Thank you,

Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
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